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Dear Members and Friends, welcome to the ACU in 2014! 
 

A very successful Annual General Meeting was held in February at which it was announced 
that the Revd Dennis Webster would not continue as Chairman.  He was warmly thanked for 
his splendid leadership during the past four years. 
We are delighted that the Revd Ian Morrison, Vicar of Holy Trinity Surrey Hills, was elected as 
the new Chairman. 
 
 

The 2014 Committee 
Chairman: The Revd Ian Morrison           Deputy Chairman:    The Revd Dennis Webster 
Treasurer: The Revd Jim Brady   Secretary:     Mrs Mary Harris 
Members: The Ven Philip Newman      The Revd Kirsty Ross   The Revd Samuel Dow 
   Ms Kathy Kozlowski    Mr Colin Reilly 
 
 

The Revd Alexander Ross, Curate at Christ Church South Yarra,  
delivered the 2014 Jessie Nicholson Memorial Lecture: 
“A Double-Minded Man: Unstable in All His Ways”?  

Discerning the “Mind of the Church” within Anglicanism 
 

The text of Fr Alexander’s excellent presentation is on the ACU website:  www.acu.org.au 
 

 

 

 

www.acu.org.au       Catholic Anglicans Discovering Our Future 
 

    
                                                        AAAAUSTRALIAN CHURCH UNIONUSTRALIAN CHURCH UNIONUSTRALIAN CHURCH UNIONUSTRALIAN CHURCH UNION————MELBOURNE BRANCHMELBOURNE BRANCHMELBOURNE BRANCHMELBOURNE BRANCH    



    

THE KEBLE MASSTHE KEBLE MASSTHE KEBLE MASSTHE KEBLE MASS    
    

The Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic RevivalThe Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic RevivalThe Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic RevivalThe Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic Revival    
 

Monday 14 July 2014 at 8:00 pmMonday 14 July 2014 at 8:00 pmMonday 14 July 2014 at 8:00 pmMonday 14 July 2014 at 8:00 pm    
    

Preacher 
 

The Revd Professor Dorothy LeeThe Revd Professor Dorothy LeeThe Revd Professor Dorothy LeeThe Revd Professor Dorothy Lee 
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The traditional warming supper will be served 
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Events and Activities 
The Committee is in the process of planning a series of events for the year: one or two Saturday 
Brunches with discussion of current issues in the Church; the annual Keble Mass (see below) 
and a Pre-Synod Discussion.  You will be advised when the details have been finalized. 
 

Please contact the Secretary if you would like to suggest an activity, a speaker, an issue for discus-
sion or an event that might interest our members. 
 
 
Subscriptions 
Many thanks to all who have renewed their subscription for 2014.  If you have not yet done so, the 
Treasurer would be pleased to hear from you—a Subscription Renewal Form is attached and 
it couldn’t be easier—you can pay by cheque, direct debit or credit card. 
 
 
New Members 
... are always welcome.  Please tell your friends about the ACU and encourage them to join. 


